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Dear President Qiu Yong 
 
On behalf of the University of Sheffield, I would like to offer my sincere congratulations to Tsinghua University 
on the celebration of your 110th anniversary. 
 
Thank you for your message and for your kind invitation to attend your anniversary celebration activities. I 
would be delighted to attend the GFUP plenary session on 24 April and to speak at the GFUP Session 2 on 
Global Carbon Neutrality: Universities Responsibility and Action on 21 April. 
 
Sharing knowledge and working in collaboration with partners worldwide is central to the University of 
Sheffield’s vision. We are incredibly proud of our longstanding and successful partnership with Tsinghua 
University and it is a genuine privilege to collaborate in so many areas with one of China’s leading universities. 
 
I believe that it is through international cooperation and partnerships that we find solutions to the world’s 
greatest challenges. As we adapt to a rapidly changing world, we will continue to collaborate and build strong 
partnerships for the benefit of all and I look forward to our continued cooperation with Tsinghua University.  
 
Many congratulations.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Professor Koen Lamberts 
President & Vice-Chancellor 


